Steven Sepe

From: Marybeth Mcdonald <mbmcdonald56@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, March 27, 2025 12:03 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: rep-mcgaw@rilegislation.gov

Subject: Bill H6088

Dear Members of the House Health and Human Services Committee,

My name is Mary Beth McDonald and I live in Portsmouth. I am writing to you today about bill H6088 which allows a certified foot care nurse or a certified foot care specialist to provide certain at-home footcare, including routine foot and nail care including nail clipping.

I support this bill because I believe it is important to enable residents who are homebound and disabled to receive care in the comfort of their home as they age and provide support and relief to family caregivers.

Please support this bill which will allow Rhode Island to join the rest of the country in supporting and embracing the Foot Care Nursing Profession.

Thank you for your consideration in the matter.

Mary Beth McDonald